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Dear Friends and 

Supporters,     

                                                            

A young woman by the 

name of Suchitra in the 

city of Cooch Behar 

nurtured a dream of be-

coming a nurse. But such a 

3-year education costs 

money, something that 

neither she nor her parents 

could manage. In spite of 

not being blind, she turned 

to the School for the Blind 

at the end of 2020, and the 

School, in turn, turned to 

SB Foundation.  

A married couple in 

Sweden heard about the girl’s wishes and promised to cover her educational expenses. 

The picture above to the left shows Suchitra with her parents, when they visited the 

School for the Blind and picked up her first check. At the beginning of 2024, she 

concluded the theoretical part of the education and in the photos to the right we see her 

dressed in her graduation robe, happily holding her diploma and certificate of completion. 

Now only six months of internship remains before she can register as an RN (Registerd 

Nurse).  

Here we quote a few lines 

from Suchitra’s letter: Dear 

Friends, I am Suchitra 

Singha from Cooch Behar. 

With your financial support 

I could complete my 3 years 

of General Nursing & Mid-

wifery course in Bangalore, 

India. Without your kind 

support this could not be 

possible for me and my 

family. I have already 

applied for internship here 

in Bangalore and after 6 

months I will be able to 

register myself and work in 

a Hospital as Nurse. I really thank you for your support, yours faithfully Suchitra Singha. 
 

The last three photos show Suchitra during the beginning of her internship. What joy we 

feel, together with our donors, for each individual person we can help. And, just imagine, 

each person we help, in turn can be of help and blessing to others. 
 

 

Thank you for all you do!  Greetings from SB Foundation  

via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger.  
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201 
Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se,Tel:+46702545233 

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm, Sweden 

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, 

Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg. 


